
 

 

The Cloak 

 

February 2020 

 

 

Columbia Crew 

 

Groundhog Day 

 

Why didn’t he use his Tricorder? 

 

Super Bowl Sunday 

 

January Meeting 

January's Meeting 2020 was at 

Madison's Cafe. We had 9 crew 

members. We gave out a few 

prizes for trivia. We have one 

birthday this month, Carla 

1/14.Everyone had a wonderful 

time and the food was 

awesome. 

 

 

PC/Movie 

 

PC/Movie Meeting at Mike's 

home. We watched "World 

Without End". We had two 

promotions, Blair and Caylee. 

The Surprise Show was "Star 

Trek Picard". It was another 

good time for everyone. We had 

6 crew members at this meeting 

 

Promotions 

We had two promotions, Blair 

Riley(LTJG) and Caylee 

Riley(SPC) 

 

 

Crew Birthdays 

 

Mark Blackburn 02/04 

SFC News 

Hello everyone! It is my 

pleasure to announce that 

Brigadier Colonel James P Coree 

has accepted the position of 

Starfleet Command Q1 



 

 

Newsletter Editor. James has 

been a member of Starfleet 

Command since 2011 and was a 

founding member of the USS 

Moore and TAB (Trekkers 

Against Bullying). In addition to 

being our Newsletter Editor, he 

is currently serving as the 

Starbase 06 XO and as Marine 

COMARBAT 06. Please join me 

in welcoming him and offering 

congratulations on his new 

position assignment! 

Respectfully, 

ADM Ed Ciccarone 

 

Svengoolie 

 

It’s the shortest month of the 

year — but thanks to it being 

Leap Year, we’ll have FIVE 

shows this month! Along the 

way, we’ll observe Presidents’ 

Day and Valentine’s Day, but 

we’ll start out on the eve of the 

day when a groundhog might 

see its shadow — with a jittery 

hero who is afraid of his own 

shadow! Take a look at what we 

have for you in February! 

Health Facts 

 

Bible Verse 

 

Name the Episode 

 

Did you know? 

 

Name the Movie 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day 

 

 

Fun Stuff 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Space Force 

President Donald Trump's 

official unveiling of the US 

military's Space Force logo was 

mocked on Twitter Friday for 

resembling an emblem from a 

long-running science-fiction TV 

show. 

"After consultation with our 

Great Military Leaders, 

designers, and others, I am 

pleased to present the new logo 

for the United States Space 

Force, the Sixth Branch of our 

Magnificent Military," Trump 

said in a tweet. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Links 

http://ussindy1945.com/ 

https://www.facebook.com/uss

.indianapolis/ 

https://www.facebook.com/gro

ups/507255336128651/ 

https://starfleet-

command.com/ 

Leonard Nimoy 
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